[bookmark: _GoBack]Greens Committee February 8, 2023

In attendance were Jack Cooper, John Valentine, Byron Hock, Sue Mallery, Suzanne Popelka, Gary Hall, Jeff Seaman (2023 Club Champion!) and Kelly Davis.

1. Cell phone tower on task and going smoothly - $1500/month of income once started after all permits are approved by the City of Chandler
2. Statues—some statues are getting rotten-consideration given to putting border around, but decided would not be worth the effort as they are nearing the end of their life expectance.
3. Jack on #9—once area is torn up will get crew to finish up-1-2 mornings.  Waiting for Brendan’s direction
4. Suzanne brought up the danger on the steps on #10—slippery when wet, need grit and/or tape to highlight for safety.  John and Byron are working on this issue and have several ideas that should be implemented soon.
5. #11 tee getting too much use.  One idea is to move white and blue tees across the road.  This area would leave a shot of 100 – 110 yards. 
6. #9-Pimple Hill—need more dirt and will address later this year when the summer grass starts growing again.
7. Cody - new hire for golf shop and maintenance. He was working on cutting the cups and I will let Brendan know that there should be 1” of space from the green to the top of the plastic cup. 
8. Golf Shop—Laurie will be here 4 hours every other Wednesday to work on merchandising.
9. Greenkeeper Tournament March 18.  I suggest that we schedule a special meeting to assign duties and tournament details. Kelly, Dave and Brendan will take the lead.
10. Dead tree removal—next week Jeff and Jack will address.
11. Replacement of trees—we are losing trees but not replacing them—Jack suggested that we have an ongoing program to replace with native trees—Jack and Becky Sargeant did a comprehensive review of where trees on the course are and which kind—need to find that information and perhaps do replacement via a memorial w/o a plaque—Need to take idea to board for program to establish a fund.
12. Bricks in the maintenance yard need to be moved to the bone yard—Area pretty well cleaned up and the practice green area is in good shape thanks to Gary’s efforts.
13. Jack is still looking for dirt which could be used is a number of places.
14. We had some discussion on the gopher problem and Kelly is going to do some more research on this.
15. Kelly mentioned that he observed a laminated cart path sticker that was cut out of the newspaper.

     Next Meeting: TBD
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